
Printed on: 30/10/2020 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

28/10/2020  14:31:522020/4124/P OBJ Philip Kemp I would oppose this application, which I feel would impinge on and overshadow the gardens and restrict the 

light of the lower ground-floor rooms of Nos.5 and 9 Jeffreys Street.  The effect would be particularly 

noticeable on No.5 which has an especially small garden - one of the smallest, I think, in Jeffreys Street.

This proposal could also, if approved, create an unfortunate precedent, since other residents in the street 

might cite it as justification for having similar rear extensions approved.
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